
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 4 Week 4 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 
 
Spring Forward - Don't forget that your clocks will change at the end of the 
weekend which will mean that you have one hour less in bed on Monday 
morning. Please have a little think about this as you work through your 
routine on Sunday. 
 
You also need to remember that we break up on Thursday next week and, 
as is always the case before a large break, we are asking you to pick pupils 
up at 1:30pm that day. 
 
Over the week we will be having some seasonal activities and crafty 
lessons; maybe even a hunt! But we are sorry that we can't yet invite you 
in to share in the activities as we would normally try to do. 
 
After the Easter break, as part of our Springboard programme, Mrs 
Blunden will be working with groups across the school to promote learning 
in English and Maths. Joining our early year’s team, for the remainder of 
the year, will be Mrs Hollingworth. She joins us as a very experienced 
teacher and has already been in to school to familiarise herself with the 
children, the environment and the way Mundella does things. 
 
It looks as though we are going to enjoy some warm weather in the lead up 
to the break, let's hope that it stays long enough to enjoy. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Mr Westmorland 

Dates for Last week of Term 

 

- Tuesday 30th March - Easter 

Foodbank 8:30-9:15am 

 

-Wednesday 31st March - Easter 

roast dinner in school hall 

 

-Thursday 1st April - Last day of 

term, 1:30pm finish: 

The children will take part in spring 

themed crafts in the morning 

followed by an Easter Parade at 

11:00am which will be recorded live 

for Facebook.  

There will be birthday parties for 

Terms 3 and 4 birthday children. 

Lunch will be fish and chips in the 

classroom. 

 

House Skipping Event       
 

Children took part in a skipping house event today, skipping for 5 
minutes and counting the amount of skips. An excellent effort was 

made by everybody but the overall winning house was Fire, 
congratulations!  

Dinner Arrears 
Please ensure you pay dinner 

arrears by the end of term. If you 
need to check your balance then 

please phone the office. 
 

Residential Good News 
Kingswood have confirmed that 

government guidelines have been 
updated to allow residential trips to 

go ahead from the 17th May. If 
parents do not pay the full balance 

then their child’s place will be 
cancelled. Please note the deposit is 

non-refundable in this 
circumstance.  
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